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Update to Work Planned for Burnaby Mountain

BURNABY, BC (November 18, 2014): Trans Mountain is hopeful individuals occupying Burnaby
Mountain will respect the order delivered to protestors November 17 and exercise their rights
to express their views in a peaceful and lawful manner, while allowing our team to get the work
completed. We believe it is possible for people to protest and express themselves while we
commence our field studies safely.

Trans Mountain has been in communication with Burnaby RCMP to work on plans for safely
bringing crews on to Burnaby Mountain. Enforcement of the injunction granted by the BC
Supreme Court is the responsibility of the RCMP and Trans Mountain plans to resume work once
it has been determined safe for our workers.

We have conducted numerous workshops and open houses, met with thousands of people and
continue to respond to questions daily. The feedback we have received to date has made our
project better. The tunnel option through Burnaby Mountain is a result of two-and-a-half years
of consultation with the community, their request to see the existing pipeline rerouted and our
objective to minimize disruptions to landowners, neighbours, and park and road users.
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